
 

PLUS-OPTIX:  From Lion Jessica of the Kalispell Sunrisers 

Email received March 25, 2015 

 

Hello Lions, 

The Sunrisers have been going strong with providing vision screening 

for kiddos in the Flathead Valley, we've only be able to provide this 

service with the help of grants we received from a local utility provider, 

Flathead Electric Company.  

 

Since they provided us the grants and we've been able to do so much 

good work, they asked Lion Dave Falcon to come in for a photo shoot 

for publicity purposes. We were thinking for a pamphlet, but they 

decided to go bigger...below is a picture of a bus that runs through 

downtown Kalispell with Lion Dave's picture on it!! 

 

 

 
 


